WILLIAMS MULLEN

Direct Dial: 757.473.5301
sromine@williamsmullen.com

June 8, 2020

Via E-Mail

Kaliah L. Lewis

Senior Planning Technician
Department of Planning & Zoning
City of Alexandria

301 King St.

Alexandria, VA 22314
kaliah.lewis@alexandriava.gov

Re:  Notice of Withdrawal
GenOn Potomac River, LLC - BZA # 2020-00009
1300 North Royal Street

Dear Kaliah,

On behalf of GenOn Potomac River, LLC, (“GenOn”) please accept this letter as GenOn’s
notice of withdrawal with respect to its appeal set to be heard tonight by the Alexandria Board of
Zoning Appeals (“BZA”). GenOn respectfully requests its matter (Agenda Item No. 9) be removed
from the BZA’s agenda and further advises that it does not intend on participating in tonight’s
proceedings.

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Best regards,

/ Stephen R. Romine

Cc:  Dave Freysinger
Daniel McDevitt
Jon Sacks
Gener Gotiangco
Robert Riley
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